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Dr. (Mrs.) Pankaj Mittal

(Former Vice Chancellor, BPS Women University, Haryana)
Secretary General
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Association of Indian Universities

No. AIU/SG0/2023
6™ October, 2023

Subject: Invitation to Attend NAAC Advisory Webinar on ISO 9001 and Green Practices

Dear Sir/Madam,

It is with great pleasure that we extend our warmest greetings and an invitation to you to encourage
the Directors of Internal Quality Assurance Cells (IQACs) at your esteemed university to participate
in an upcoming webinar organized by the Association of Indian Universities (AIU).

Webinar Details:
e Topic : Understanding Authentic Certification for ISO 9001 & Green Practices.

e Date: 9*" November, 2023 Time: 11:00 AM onwards

e Joining Link : ptfps://usU6web.zoom.us/[/31128180700

e Speaker: Mr. Anil Jauhri, former CEO of the National Accreditation Board for
Certification Bodies (NABCB)

Purpose of the Webinar: The webinar aims to provide valuable insights into the implementation of
advisory dated 26™ May, 2023 issued by the National Assessment and Accreditation Council
(NAAC) regarding weightage for the implementation of ISO 9001 and Green Practices in its
accreditation criteria. It also outlines the criteria for authentic certificates and suggests the right
third-party agencies that Higher Education Institutions (HEIs) should engage with.

In light of the significance of this advisory, AIU has taken the initiative to organize this webinar to
enhance the understanding of IQACs in HEIs. This will provide an opportunity to clarify any
questions or concerns HEIs may have regarding the advisory. Mr. Anil Jauhri, a distinguished expert
in certification, will be sharing his invaluable insights during this webinar.

We encourage you to invite your faculty members and the Director & Staff of IQAC to participate
in this informative session. Additionally, we would like to extend an invitation to submit any
questions or queries you may have in'advance by emailing researchaiu@gmail.com. This will allow
us to address them effectively during the webinar.

We believe that this webinar will provide your institution with a deeper understanding for
maintaining accreditation standards and ensuring the authenticity of certificates issued by HEIs.
Your active participation alongwith IQAC Director will contribute to the success of this initiative.

If you have any further inquiries or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact
Dr. Amarendra Pani, Joint Director & Head, Research Division, AIU (Email:
researchaiu@gmail.com Mobile Number: 98182 48913).

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your active participation in the
webinar.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

< (Pankaj Mittal)

The Vice Chancellors/Directors of AIU Member Universities/Institutions.

AlU House, 16, Comrade Indrajit Gupta Marg (Kotla Marg), New Delhi-110 002
Phone: +91 11 2323 6105 Fax: +91 11 2323 2131 E-mail: sgoffice@aiu.ac.in, pankajugc@gmail.com; Website: www.aiu.ac.in
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